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Mr. Norman Maguire 
101 Hape Street 
Stamford, Conn. 

Dear Sir: 
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Thank you for your letter in which you give report of 

the reception of Station WCBA . 

We have carefully checked your report with the Station 

Log and find it to be correct in every detail. 

In order that you may have a record for your files, we 

are enclosing, herewith, Station Stamp which we trust will 
be sufficient. 

Again thanking you for your communication, we remain 
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Yours very truly, 

LEHIGH VAL -Y BROADCAS. SERVICE 

dAr 
7"-- Geor_ Y. nyde 

Frog : Di ector. 


